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Good morning,

By this message, | wauld like to express my strong objection to the application that will be discussed in the Committee
of the Whole Public meeting on Monday October 7, 2019 regarding 526 residential units proposed at 11333 Dufferin Rd
at Dufferin & Kirby ~Rizmi Stone.

Even the original submission suggesting 410 residential units on the same lot had serious concerns about lack of
park/playground areas in the proposed development, escalation of traffic congestion problems in our neighborhood and

sufficiency of classroom sizes in the nearby schools. Now, with approximately 30% increase of the number of the units,
this plan becomes really unacceptable.

Please include my comments to the notes of the meeting.
Regards,

Andrei Avsiannikov, P. Eng.
Resident of [JJHunterwood Chase

Maple ON,
Email:




